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INSTITUTIONAL REACCREDITATION VISIT 

A few days ago, we announced the appointment of Dr. Hubert Benítez as president of the evaluation 
committee of the reaccreditation process of Ana G. Méndez University by the Middle States Commission 
of Higher Education (MSCHE), our institutional accrediting agency. Following this appointment, MSCHE 
has identified the two dates of visits that are part of this process. The first visit called the preliminary visit, 
has the purpose of receiving the president of the evaluation committee, Dr. Benítez, who meets with 
different constituents of the institution to familiarize himself with the institutional culture, faculty, 
students, and administrators in addition to guiding the community on the process of reaccreditation and 
evaluation visit and to discuss issues related to the draft of the self-study document.  

For the second visit to evaluate the reaccreditation self-study, we will receive a committee of about 7 to 9 
evaluators assigned by MSCHE. During this visit, which lasts approximately three days, the evaluation 
committee meets with each institutional area, faculty, students, and administrators to exchange 
impressions on the submitted self-study document, clarify doubts, and thus complete their evaluations. 
The dates of visits established by MSCHE are as follows: 

 

If you have any questions about the accreditation process, please get in touch with Mrs. Claudia 
Camacho, Director of Licensing, Compliance, and Accreditation, at clcamacho@agmu.edu. 
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